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<<Drafted by Alan Greenberg and submitted to the ALAC on 25 June 2012.>> 

The ALAC supports the general direction that the IRTP C PDP WG is heading. Specifically, the 
ALAC strongly supports all measures the will reduce the possibility of domain hijacking while still 
providing legitimate registrants the ability to change registrars. 

The ALAC similarly supports all efforts to formally define the process by which the registrant of 
record can be changed, with implicit safeguards to inhibit hijacking. The ALAC does not have 
strong views as to whether this needs to be a separate consensus policy of not, but the overall 
results and benefits to registrants should not be diminished by this decision. 

The ALAC supports the requirement to have all gTLDs use the IANA Registrar IDs (in addition to 
any proprietary ones if desired). 

Lastly, the report could benefit from a clearer overview describing the change of registrar and 
registrant processes. 

	
  


